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Co-Presidents, Marco Brettmann & Peter Vu, president@bhspta.org            VPs Membership/Activities, Geia Roberts & Priscilla Powers   membership@bhspta.org
VP Fundraising, Meghan Vu 

fundraising@bhspta.org           Secretary, Nicole Leyster                                                            secretary@bhspta.org
Treasurer, 
Rachel Higgins 
                  treasurer@bhspta.org               VP Communications,   Carly Brettmann                                     communications@bhspta.org
General Membership Meeting

Wednesday October 14th, 2020 6:00p.m. via zoom

1.0 Welcome: (meeting held via zoom) Meeting called to order, introduce 2020/2021 Board Members and their roles. Call to invite new BHES families to introduce themselves. 

2.0     Secretary’s Report : June Minutes on BHE website 
2.1.1 review and let Secretary know if there needs to be any changes
2.2 Meet new kinder families new to BHE
2.3 Jen’s greetings to the PTA/families
3.0     Presidents’ Report : no report at this time

4.0     Fundraising Report

4.1 BHS and logo designed Mask sales sale online in the Harbor Highlights

4.1.1 Order form on google form with Paypal link

4.1.1.1 Donation are an option – in the note section you can leave a note

4.1.1.2 Shopify is the payment option
4.1.1.3 Delivery or pick-up orders 
4.1.2 Auction items and class project sale 19/20

5.0 Treasurer’s Report 
5.1 Bank transaction reviewing – follow up with Heritage Bank re: signatures and deposits for account

5.2  Insurance review renewal and vote 

5.2.1 Audit review of last year 

5.2.2 Renewal insurance for liability for PTA 
5.2.3 Webinar fundraiser: earned income $1020

5.2.3.1 $1000 will go out to general cost

5.2.4 Additional monies will be donated to the PTA general funding 

5.2.5 $13,000 in bank account

5.2.5.1 $3700 out for mask purchases
6.0     Membership/Activities’ Report: 

6.1 Pumpkin decorating contest and drive by map

6.1.1 Winning pumpkin for each grade, each one numbered for voting purposes

6.1.1.1 Facebook voting or teacher voting on Halloween at local family’s home

6.1.1.2 #BHEcarvingcontest

6.2 Membership PTA entered into spreadsheet 
6.3 Webinar Agenda plan and follow up 
7.0     Communications’ Report: 

7.1 Streamlining of PTA business and information gathering 

7.2 Where to find PTA news? 

7.2.1 Continue to check the BHES PTA website, Facebook Page and weekly section 
in Harbor Highlights for PTA news.

7.3 Grateful for donations and gifting donations for the workshops 

7.4 Able to offer video to all staff/teachers at BHE

8.0    Principal’s Report: Thank you to the Boston Harbor community, we realize this is unprecedented times and we are so grateful for the families for their partnership and support. Teachers are working so hard, finding ways to connect. We miss seeing the kids in person. When transmission goes down and we have safety measures in place, we will return to hybrid model. 

8.1 Thank you for the masks

8.2 Candyce Bollinger webinar have been amazing it is a nice anchor for us all 

8.2.1 Great resource for families and teachers

8.2.2 First virtual morning assembly Friday before Halloween 10/30/20 it will be in HH

8.2.2.1 Costume reveal for Halloween 

8.2.3 Bear Claw color has been decided and revealed 

9.0    New Business 

9.1.1 Asking families for pictures of something your child is learning new and how they are being gritty

9.1.2 Feedback for an in-person or online Book Fair with Mrs. Womer

9.1.2.1 Timeline for Book Fair 
Mission: Actively collaborate with the administration to create a welcoming and positive environment by providing resources to enhance the learning experience; strengthen community relationships; and support students, families, and staff at BHS through our programs and activities.
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